
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR
To: "David De Courcy Bower"
Subject: RE: Status Update on Fmr Hamilton Industries Site
Date: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 12:35:00 PM

Thanks for the update David!
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Tauren R. Beggs
Phone: (920) 662-5178
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
 
From: David De Courcy Bower [mailto:david.decourcybower@erm.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 11:23 AM
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR
Subject: RE: Status Update on Fmr Hamilton Industries Site
 
Tauren,
 
Sorry for the delay in getting back to you.  We’re in the process of pulling together the SIR and
hope to have it to you in a couple weeks or so.  Not really much update on the LNAPL side, I’ve
reviewed historical documents and can’t find a definitive source, but the nearest boring completed
recently to the north didn’t have the same evidence of diesel like odors.  A more detailed
discussion/proposed additional investigation will be included in the SIR.
 
Regards,
 
David
 
 
David de Courcy-Bower, P.E.
Principal Consultant
 
ERM
700 W. Virginia Street | Ste. 601 | Milwaukee, WI 53204
T  414-977-4705 | M 414-335-0877   
E david.decourcybower@erm.com | W www.erm.com

“The Business of Sustainability”
 
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR [mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 8:40 AM
To: David De Courcy Bower
Subject: Status Update on Fmr Hamilton Industries Site
 
Good morning David,
 

mailto:david.decourcybower@erm.com
http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
mailto:david.decourcybower@erm.com
http://www.erm.com/
mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov


Find out anything more on the free product issue since we last talked near the end of April? I was
also curious as to when I can expect the Site Investigation Report to be submitted. Please let me
know when you get a chance.
 
Thanks a bunch,
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Tauren R. Beggs
Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert
Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
2984 Shawano Ave
Green Bay, WI 54313
Phone: (920) 662-5178
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov

 dnr.wi.gov

       
 
 

This message contains information which may be confidential, proprietary, privileged, or otherwise protected by law from disclosure or
use by a third party.  If you have received this message in error, please contact us immediately and take the steps necessary to delete
the message completely from your computer system. Thank you.
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